
  

WWWOW - SHINY ON THE OUTSIDE 
& THE INSIDE!

Christine and Ben admire the new, 
environmentally friendly jikos (stoves) before 
the team get to work preparing tasty meals for 
children and staff. What a blessing to prepare 

daily meals knowing that we are stewarding the 
environment better too!

Thank you!

Peace 
Amani 
La Paix 
Salam 

Paz 
Frieden 
Shalom

Thank you for being so generous and kind. You are bringing 
light to children and their families. Joining hands across the 
world builds a bond and shares the load. God bless you!
In times of trauma, unrest and uncertainty, we all crave Peace - an anchor for 
our soul, renewal for our minds, refreshment for our bodies. The world changes 
and shakes around us, but there is a place we can find peace. As we approach 
December, our thoughts move toward Christmas and a desire for Hope, Joy, 
Celebration. 
“A child will be born to us. God will give a son to us. He will be responsible for 
leading the people. His name will be Wonderful Counsellor, Powerful God, 
Father Who Lives Forever, Prince of Peace. Power and Peace will be in His 
Kingdom. It will continue to grow.” As we begin to shift our gaze upward, we 
open the door for revelation, strategies and solutions for change!” 
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Eating Eggs is always FUN - especially when you can 
prepare and cook them yourself! Introducing Home 

Science to primary school children adds a new dimension 
to school. We love CBC!

Surprise Encounters
It was great to be greeted with a 
f r iendly smi le a t Carrefour 
Supermarket. Mohamed, from 
behind his facemark, asked, “Hi! 
Do you know me?” It’s some years 
since he left Tumaini High School 
and he’s now a husband and 
father too. A hardworking young 
boy throughout school, Mohamed 
has great opportunities open to 
him, employed by an international 
company. 

Jenga Maisha - Build Life!

Singing and Dancing - fun-filled 
entertainment for parents, teachers and fellow 
students, supporting as children performed for 
their National Assessment. Children eloquently 
recited poetry in Kiswahili and English and they 
really enjoyed preparing their costumes for the 
event. We, in the audience had to promise to 
keep quiet, even if there was a song we knew, 

as the children were being graded for 
assessment. Laughter filled the air as children 
invited teachers and other members of staff to 
join in some dances. We ended with a beautiful 

moment as children took their parents by the 
hand, escorting them onto the ‘stage’ to join 

them in dancing to a popular song, ‘Mkono wa 
Bwana’, by Zabron Singers.

Thank you for your love and care! Peace be with you!


